
 
CALVARY LUTHERAN PRESCHOOL 
DECEMBER 2016 – NEWSLETTER 

Wow!  Can you believe that December is already here!  We enjoyed learning about the first Thanksgiving Feast 
and it was fun to combine our snack to share.  Thanks to everyone for bringing all the snacks and for driving to 
the fire station.  It was great learning about the fire station and fire safety. 
 
Now that winter is upon us, please remember that if the Post Falls school district cancels school because of 
the weather, so will the preschool.  You can turn on your local news or radio stations to hear which schools 
are closed. 
 
In December, we will be talking about the birth of Jesus.  We will be learning the letters J and K, the colors red 
and green, the triangle shape, the number 5, and we will continue to work on our cutting skills. 
 
Our Bible verses are: 
 Luke 2:14 – “Glory to God in the highest.” 
 John 3:16 – “For god so loved the world that he gave his only Son.” 
 
Upcoming events for December – Throughout December we will be doing various crafts and projects in the 
extra classroom from 9:00 to 9:30, any day that you can stay and help would be appreciated.  We can always 
use the extra hands. 

November 29th – December 1st – We will be painting puzzle pieces during first ½ hour of school.  
Parent volunteers would be appreciated. 
December 6th – December 6th – We will be making ornaments during the first ½ hour of school.  Parent 
volunteers would be appreciated. 
December 6th-12th – Please bring in a book ($5.00 or less) for a book exchange between the students 
after the Christmas Program.  Wrap the book and place a tag with your child’s name saying who it is 
From, but not whom it is For.  We would like to collect the books early, so that we know that everyone 
has a book. 
December 8th – Parents coffee hour – 11:00 
December 15th – Christmas Program – We will be having a Christmas program and reception from 
10:00 to 12:00.  There will be no preschool on this day.  Please bring your child back into the 
preschool classrooms between 9:40 – 9:50, so that we can prepare them for the program which is to 
start at 10:00 in the chapel.  Cameras are allowed and please feel free to invite family and friends.  
Please remember that these are young children and many will be nervous, which they will express in 
different ways.  It is OK!  We will have the book exchange and reception following the program. 
 
We ask that each family bring 1 dozen cookies to share at the reception to follow the program.  
Thank you!!! 
 
December 20th  – December 29th -  No preschool – Christmas Break. 
January 3rd -  Preschool resumes. 
 

December Tuition is now due!                      Thank you,   Mrs Meehan 


